
        February 12, 2003 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of the    Regular Meeting of 
Hermosa Beach Planning Commission     February 18, 2003 

  
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FROM POLICE CHIEF MICHAEL LAVIN TO REVIEW 

CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 00-1, (RESOLUTION NO. 00-24) ALLOWING 
THE CHANGE FROM ON-SALE BEER AND WINE TO ON-SALE GENERAL 
ALCOHOL FOR DANO’S BEACH GRILL, 1320 HERMOSA AVENUE 

 
Recommendation: 
That the Planning Commission review the correspondence from Police Chief Michael Lavin 
and direct staff to set the matter for public hearing. 
 
Background: 
On January 27, 2003 Chief Lavin provided the attached correspondence requesting that the 
Planning Commission review the existing Conditional Use Permit (C.U.P.)  for Dano’s Beach 
Grill based upon reoccurring disturbances and recent arrests at the restaurant. 
 
Analysis: 
In order to conduct a review leading to possible modification or revocation of the Conditional 
Use Permit, the applicant must be notified and the matter must be set for public hearing with 
appropriate public notice.   The Planning Commission can evaluate the Police Department’s 
complaint relative to the Conditional Use Permit Conditions of Approval at the public 
hearing.  Based upon the evidence presented at the hearing, the Commission may monitor, 
modify or revoke the CUP. 
 
 
 
                                  
Sol Blumenfeld, Director     
Community Development Department   
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
1. Resolution 00-24 
2. Correspondence 
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